
JOIN US AT THE
PUBLIC MEETING  

for the
ZONING ORDINANCE UPDATE

The Town of Danville is holding a public workshop 
on Tuesday, August 8th from 4:00 to 6:00 pm 
to present the updated Unified Development 
Ordinance (Zoning and Subdivision Control 
Ordinances) to the public. The workshop will 
be held in an open house format, allowing 

participants to come and go as they please.

The workshop will show the proposed changes 
to the town’s current ordinances and ask the 
public to provide feedback on the updated 

zoning districts and development standards.

For more information contact the Town of Danville 
Planning Department at:  (317) 745 - 4180 ext. 1101

Tuesday, August 8
4:00pm - 6:00pm

Danville Town Hall 
49 N Wayne Street 


